

Tupton Hall School
Station New Road
Old Tupton
Chesterfield
\$42 6LG
01246 863127
enquiries@tuptonhall.org.uk
www.tuptonhall.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr A J Knowles Executive Headteacher: Mr T Croft

February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Parents' Evening Thursday 17 March 2022

You are invited to make appointments for the Year 9 Parents' Evening. These meetings will be held face to face with your child's subject teachers in school, unless the Covid situation deteriorates locally. **This is an extremely important year for students in Year 9**, having started their GCSEs, and I hope you with your son/daughter will be able to attend.

The parent-teacher meetings will take place on Thursday 17 March 2022. As always, please make your appointments by logging in using the link below, which you will also find on ClassCharts or the school website https://parents-booking.co.uk/TuptonHall

Once on the booking website, please complete all of the necessary fields, ensuring that the Register Class is entered as Yr 08 followed by their vertical form with the same spacing as shown in the examples here: Yr 08 C1 Yr 08 K3 Yr 08 H2

Appointments will be available to book from 3.30 pm until 6.30 pm. Guidance and help videos can be found in links on attachments sent via Class Charts announcements or in the Parents' Evening section of the website.

If you have any issues booking appointments then please contact us via a.adams@tuptonhall.org.uk in order to overcome these issues.

Parking facilities are available on the school premises after 3.30 pm. If you decide to park on Station New Road, please keep clear of the private drives to avoid inconveniencing the local residents. Please note that parking is not available directly outside the school building except for disabled badge holders.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 17 March 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Holland

Assistant Headteacher

